Hello TNS family! Here is your September update:



Hello Turlock **Nursery School** Families. Each month we are highlighting one **Board Member in** our Newsletter. This month we will get to know a little bit more about the Chaplin Family. JodieLee is a Realtor working on obtaining her **Brokers license and** her husband, Justin is a Fire Captain with CAL FIRE, he is going on 17 seasons in the industry. They have three children, Thomas is the oldest and had attended **Turlock Nursery for** two and a half years, he recently graduated this year from TNS and is very excited to be a Kindergartener at Walnut Elementary. William turned three years old back

- <u>Vice President</u>: Work with board members and families to coordinate fund raising events. Keep a record of all co-op families' participation in fundraisers.
- Assistant Treasurer: Check sign-in book and bill families that arrive before or stay after their scheduled time. Check the participation calendar and bill any families that did not fulfill their participation requirements. Promptly notify parents of delinquent payments and penalties, and bill accordingly.
- <u>Historian</u>: Keep a record of all yearly school pictures by maintaining the Shutterfly account. Encourage families to take pictures during their assigned work days and upload to Shutterfly. Create a yearbook at the end of the year.

If you are interested in any of these board positions or want to learn more, email the Board President at **president.tns@gmail.com**.

Back to School Pictures

Turlock Nursery School is excited to partner with Jojo.Lynn Photography to bring you Back-to-School pictures for current and alumni TNS families. On September 26th between 2:00-6:00pm, Jodie Howe will be located at Stanislaus State University near the Music department and each TNS enrolled or alumni child can simply walk up for a few snapshots! It doesn't matter if you have 1 child or 5, all pictures will be \$25 for the family's group worth of kiddos. Please park on the Crowell side of the college for free parking near the Music department. You will receive an email of the pictures of your kids for free use of the digital copy PLUS she plans to donate a portion of her profits back to the school! Contact JodieLee Chaplin at workparty.tns@gmail.com for payment options.

Open CPR/First Aid/AED? Course

TNS is hosting a CPR/First Aid/AED course located at the Turlock Nursery School site. Originally scheduled to ensure our TNS teachers are certified to protect our students for an open school re-opening, this opportunity has now been opened up for families to participate as well. The fee for families to get CPR certified is only \$50. This is not a requirement for families, but is a fun and educational class for adults.

For more information, please send an email to **president.tns@gmail.com** and the Board President will get back to you with the CPR course date and time.

Fundraisers

We would like to thank everyone who has donated towards Turlock Nursery School during these uncertain times! It is obvious that Turlock Nursery School is beloved by current and Alumni families.

in March and is currently enrolled at **Turlock Nursery** School. He can't wait to be back in the class room where songs are sung, games are played, and friendships grow. Elee is the youngest and will be a future TNS student in 2022. The Chaplin family are new board members of this year and are excited to be the Work Party Coordinator.

As many of you know, the school suffered from burst pipes in May and through many generous donations made via Facebook, we were able to collect a total of \$1,615.00. Similarly, our GoFundMe account created for COVID-19 relief brought in \$1,160.00. Lastly, our Chipotle fundraiser held last week brought in \$219.00! Thanks again to everyone who participated!

If you haven't had the chance to donate, or are interested in donating again, click the following link to visit our (still active) GoFundMe fundraiser https://gf.me/u/yuv9qw. Also be on the lookout for next month's DELICIOUS fundraiser! We know you're going to love it.

Board Meetings

We look forward to our current TNS Families joining us in our open monthly Board Meetings (currently held via Zoom) on the last Wednesday of every month at 6:00pm. Our next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 30th.

 $\frac{https://uso2web.zoom.us/j/83491023548?pwd=aWJRQ3J2czc4U1Z6NDNkWmI2ZlhJdzoq}{}$

TNS Shirts for Sale

Don't miss out on getting your school spirit on. We have printed shirts ranging in sizes of Youth Small up to Adult 3X. Just some of the shirts we have available are shown below. If you are interested in purchasing a shirt, contact JodieLee Chaplin at workparty.tns@gmail.com

